
The deadline for hospital registration payment is July 18 before Eid 
holidays. You will receive a payment voucher from PUA accounting dept 
in your registered email. No payment will be accepted after the 
deadline because all hospitals should receive the payment before the 
training. The training will start on August 1. 


